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Road reconstruction on Route 106 at Bypass
will mean one-way traffic starting tomorrow

The New Hampshire Department of Transportation announces extensive roadway reconstruction work
associated with the rehabilitation of Route 106 in Belmont and Laconia. Beginning Wednesday, Aug. 2,
roadway reconstruction will begin on a section of NH 106 that extends from just north of the intersection
with Perkins Road to just south of the intersection with Farrarville Road and Lamprey Road in Belmont.

This work will take several weeks to complete and will be accomplished using lane shifts and one-way
alternating traffic when necessary. There will be times when northbound traffic on NH 106 will be detoured
via Brown Hill Road and Farrarville Road.

Uniformed officers and flaggers will be used to direct motorists through the work zone. All posted speed
limits within the work zone and detour will be strictly enforced. Periodic delays should be expected
between 6 a.m. and 6 p.m.. Motorists should seek alternate routes as necessary. All businesses within the
work zone will remain accessible to motorists.

This project includes pavement rehabilitation on five miles of NH Route 106 in Belmont and Laconia, as
well as 8/10’s of a mile on the Laconia Bypass, and the rehabilitation of three bridges. Busby Construction
of Atkinson is the contractor for the $7.2 million project, which has a final completion date of Oct. 27.
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